WATERFORD METROPOLITAN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
CONTROL OF PARKING BYE-LAWS 2023
 

Notice is hereby given that the Metropolitan District of Waterford in exercise of the powers conferred on it by Section 131A of the Local Government Acts 1925 to 2014, Section 36 of the Road Traffic Act, 1994, as amended, and by Section 101 of the Road Traffic Act, 1961, as amended, has adopted the Metropolitan District Council Control of Parking Bye-Laws 2023 for the regulation and control of parking in respect of the area comprising the Metropolitan District of Waterford.

These bye-laws come into operation with effect from 24th March 2023.
The purpose of these bye-laws is to provide updates on legislation and descriptions, addition of interpretations, inclusion of Turkey Road Tramore in pay and display locations restricting campervans and new tariffs to cover campervan parking in designated locations. 

A full copy of the bye-law changes are available for inspection on the Council’s website www.waterfordcouncil.ie and a copy of the bye-laws can be provided free of charge if required by contacting the Traffic Management Department. 
Fergus Galvin,

Director of Services,




  
Roads, Water and Environment,

Waterford City & County Council.
11th April, 2023.

